
REMEMBERING

William George Hopkins
March 15, 1944 - July 5, 2018

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from E.Samsin

Relation: Grandfather

We miss you so very much grampa. You are always in my dreams of the old house. You in your

lounge room, gramma baking something sweet, with the soft ocean sounds in the background. They

are always pleasant dreams, and I look forward to seeing you again… until next time, lots of love


